
Weyerhaeuser has sent their “Annual benefits enrollment 
confirmation for 2020, dated Dec-05-2019. 

It notes that for the BC Medical Services Plan (MSP), BC 
residents will no longer be charged monthly premiums and more 
information can be found at: 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/health/health-drug-
coverage/msp/bc-residents/msp-premium-elimination-jan-1-2020 

or by calling 1-800-663-7100. 

Comments by Charlie Burrell: 
The MSP premium goes to zero dollars.  The government intends to pay for 

health care through a corporate tax Levi.  They do not have any means or 

justification to pass this tax increase to employees or retirees as I know. 

But that doesn’t mean they won’t try and reduce health costs to them by 

further restrictions on extended health coverage for prescription drugs et 

al.   However they are obligated to notify us of any material change in 

coverage.   

Cheers 

Charlie  
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